
Planning Commission

Cancellation of Meeting/Notice of Special Meeting Agenda

Due to the public hearing scheduled by the Board of Education on March 4, the Washington
Planning Commission has cancelled its regular meeting originally scheduled for March 4, 2014.

The Planning Commission has scheduled a Special Meeting for Thursday, March 6, 2014 at 7:30
p.m. in the upper level meeting room, Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, Ct.

AGENDA:

I. Call to order

II. Motion to include subsequent business 

(if needed)

III. Consideration of the Minutes 
A. Special Meeting - 2/10/14

IV. New Applications

V. Other Business

A. Plan of Conservation and Development
B. Plaza Improvements

VI. Communications

VII. Administrative Business

VIII. Public Comment

X. Adjournment

Dated 3/3/14
By Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator


